
Walton and Lees Hill CE Primary School PTFA Minutes Tuesday 12th March at 3.30pm 

 

Apologies- Gillian 

Present- Laura, Rebecca, Lynn, Fiona S and Claire 

Minutes of the last meeting- agreed 

Treasurer’s Report- bank balance of £2486.96 with expected payout of £144.00 100 club prize 

money.  Gillian will be standing down at the end of the year as our treasurer.  Rebecca will take on 

the role of treasurer at the end of the year.  Lynn will take on the role of secretary at the end of the 

year. 

Upcoming Events/Fundraisers- Children’s Summer term event Friday 17th May- School children to 

organise a summer term event, possibly a quiz night/ bingo/ pie and pea supper.  PTFA to support the 

chosen event. 

Pudding night fundraiser- Autumn term date TBC 

100 Club-To arrange the draw ASAP- Rebecca 

School Wish List-  

Bus for trip to Newcastle £390 

Easter gifts for the children- £25 

Bus for school pantomime trip to Theatre by the Lake- £320 

AOB- 

Facebook page- Rebecca and Claire to work jointly on turning PTFA facebook page into a private page 

for current school parents, guardians and teachers only.  PTFA news to be moved onto school public 

pages and friends of the school invited to join the school public page instead. 

Grants- Laura to invite Sue, rural crime commissioner to school to meet children and potentially 

discuss grants.  Claire to investigate other Grants. 

Recruiting new PTFA members- to make a drive for recruitment at the start of the Autumn term 

Date of next meeting- 7th May at 3.30pm 

 


